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Provider selection consultation response

Londonwide LMCs recently responded to the NHS England consultation on changes to the procurement regime as set out in the recently published
White Paper, including the circumstances under which ICS can extend, amend or cancel existing contracts, appoint new providers, or begin a
&ldquo;test the market&rdquo; procurement.

The consultation &ldquo;NHS Provider Selection Regime: Consultation on proposals&rdquo; closed on 7 April 2021 and can be seen here.
Londonwide LMCs response can be viewed here. Many thanks to those who shared their views on the consultation.



